
580 KC 
WLES 
NON - DIRECTIONAL 580 KC 

Serving Lawrenceville, &nporia, South &11 and Soutlaside, Va. 

Lawrenceville, Virginia 
PHONE 2600 

January 15, 1962 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This is to confina your reception of our test broadcast on January 8, 1962. 

We were glad to cooperate in this test, and appreciate your interest. 

Best wishes to you. 

Sincerely yours, 

Mb'ton . Flora 
Chief Engineer 
WLES 
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